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To the Committee
MP Rob Pyne's second attempt to weaken Queensland's abortion laws with the Health (Abortion
 Law Reform) Amendment Bill 2016 is outrageous and I oppose his second bill because it
 disregards public opinion and global trends, allowing late term abortion for viable babies and
 adding exclusion zones which effectively limit free speech for doctors, nurses, hospital staff and
 the public..
 
The child in the womb is human, and deserving of human rights.
 
So please honour your pre-election pledges to the people of Queensland in which you stated
 publicly that you would not change current abortion laws
 
 
Kind Regards
 
Mike Malouf (PhD MAvM BSc FAIM)
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